
A trusted, skilled, confident and valued workforce. 

#SSSCregistered
Get your staff

three months of starting their role.
New sta� must apply to register with the SSSC within

 •     Make sure new staff apply on time. 

 •     Give them all the details they need to apply as part of their induction.

 •     Support them with their application.

Here’s what you need to do:

 •     If registration isn’t complete within six months, new staff may not be able
        to continue working.

 •     We may hold information about people that means they may not be suitable
       for the role. The sooner they apply the sooner we can share that information
       with you.

 •     Employers and staff have joint responsibility to uphold the standards in the
       Codes of Practice for Social Service Workers and Employers. 

Did you know?

Find out more!
Scan the QR code


